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Southern Wiltshire Neighbourhood Policing Team -  Alderbury & Laverstock beat local crime reports
The list below provides a summary of recent local crimes from 1st to 31st October 2013.  It is not possible to list all the crimes due to confidentially issues (e.g. if the crime was violent or for domestic disputes). Please find below a selection of the 61 incidents reported to Police in our beat this month.

	Alderbury
	No reported incidents.

	Clarendon
	No reported incidents.

	Farley
	No reported incidents.

	Firsdown
	9th - Criminal Damage - Milk bottle smashed.

	Ford
	No reported incidents.

	Grimsteads
	No reported incidents.

	Landford
	3rd - Shed break - Tools stolen from within secure shed.

10th - Theft - Fuel taken from pump without payment, suspect identified.

14th - Theft - Fish stolen from pond.

15th - Criminal Damage - 40 trees cut without owners permission.

22nd - Theft - Strimmer and two chainsaws stolen from insecure van.

	Laverstock
	7th - Theft - Catalytic converter stolen from minibus.

7th - Criminal Damage - Fence broken.

12th - Theft - Stone cat stolen from front garden.

15th - Theft - Purse and coat stolen from secure vehicle.

24th - Burglary - Building entered and damage done within, suspects identified.

24th - Theft - Wallet stolen from secure vehicle.

	Old Sarum
	22nd - Drugs - Four persons arrested for variety of drug offences.

	Pitton
	5th - Criminal Damage - Fences cut.

5th - Criminal Damage - Security light damaged.

	West Dean
	No reported incidents.

	Whiteparish
	15th - Theft - Catalytic converter stolen from van.

16th - Shed break - Sheds entered and garden equipment stolen.

	Winterslow
	1st - Criminal Damage - Window pane smashed.


Brake Road Safety Week – 18th to 24th November 2013

Road Safety Week is the UK’s largest road safety event, coordinated annually by Brake and involves thousands of participants. This year it takes place between 18th – 24th November 2013, and the main theme is ‘Tune in to Road Safety’, highlighting the risks to the general public of being involved in a road traffic collision as a result of being distracted. Driver distraction is a major cause of death and serious injury in the UK.  Research demonstrates that reaction times for drivers using a hand-held phone are 30% worse than for driving under the influence of alcohol at the legal limit. However, around a third of drivers contravene the law regarding the use of mobile phones whilst driving. Other distracting activities such as eating or smoking at the wheel have also been shown to increase the risk of crashing, yet lots of drivers admit to doing this. Distraction isn’t just an issue for drivers, for people on foot or on a bicycle, being sidetracked by a mobile telephone, or not being able to hear due to listening to music, or forgetting to hold a child's hand, can be lethal. Local NPT officers will be supporting this campaign, concentrating on patrols and enforcement around local schools at peak times.
Your Local Neighbourhood Policing Team details

PC 1594 Henry Clissold, PCSO 6288 Stephanie Dutton and PCSO 6326 Rachel Gunn - email southernwiltsnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk or contact us by telephone on the 101 non-emergency number.









